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Our first SDCCW Board Meeting is scheduled for September 22, 2018. 
 
There are just a handful of Affiliate positions that are not filled. But soon 
and very soon they will be. 
 
Parliamentarian, Rita Billingsley, will present a few changes to the Bylaws 
for discussion and vote.   
 
Treasurer, Marge Wolf, will present the new Budget for discussion and 
vote.  
 
Each Board Member will be presented a notebook with Our Lady of Good 
Council on the front cover the notebook includes meeting schedule, roster, 
bylaws, basics to parliamentary procedures, copy of A Board Members 
Prayer, and Council of Catholic Women Organization Websites. Each 
member will also be given a Holy Spirit bookmark as “Come Holy Spirit” is 
the theme that will lead us in all of our endeavors.  
 
We are inviting Fr. Ivan Olmo, Pastor from St. Mary’s Catholic Church and 
several of the Parrish women of his choice to the Sept. Board Meeting.  We 
hope that this will peak their interest in becoming an Affiliate of the 
Southern Deanery. At this time we have 6 Affiliates in the Southern 
Deanery. 
 
Mary Matheus and Cathy Petroff will be leading us in a June Sayers 
Training and we thought that this would be a perfect time to invite St. 
Mary’s to join us. 


